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We are now in 2018, just one year short of 2019, which is set as a  
target year for the ‘Swachh Bharat Mission’ to achieve the vision of a  
‘Clean India’ by 2nd October 2019. Government of India launched this 

mission so that it would be the best tribute India could pay to 
Mahatma Gandhi on his 150th birth anniversary in 2019.

We, at the ‘International Institute of Waste Management’, firmly believe that if this 
mission has to be successful, we need to move from a ‘Campaign’ mode to a ‘Revolution’ 

mode, wherein, radical and pervasive change in society is made possible.   
A paradigm shift in social structure, especially one which will be rapidly accompanied by 

a social evolution is the need of the hour. A revolution to have a greater and faster impact 
in a particular area of human activity requires a multipronged approach, and we at IIWM 
have positioned ourselves in the vanguard of this. I hope all of you will join IIWM in all its 

endeavours to bring about this ‘Waste Management Revolution’ in the country.  
Please follow our website  

www.iiwm.in 
to actively participate and contribute in this mission to make India Clean...
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